From: Woods, Michelle 
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 11:46 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Muss, Jennifer; Strisko, Rebecca
Subject: Delegration Gift

Steve-

I gave a presentation regarding the Chicago Riverwalk to a delegation from Shenzhen earlier today.

I am writing to report that they gave me a box of tea from their region.  The tea is less than $50 in value.  I will share the tea with others in the office.

Thanks,
Michelle 

Michelle Woods | Assistant Project Director

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

